
 

How to Apply and Remove Tape: 

     

Make sure the area 
is clean and free 
from any oils, then 
allow to completely 
dry. 
 
 

Trim any excess 
body hair from the 
area to allow for 
better adhesion. 
 

Avoid 
overstretching. 
 

After applying, firmly 
rub the tape into the 
skin to ensure 
adhesion. 
 
 

Carefully remove 
tape. Do NOT rip 
off. If you have 
sensitive skin rub 
baby oil over tape 
and let absorb 
before trying to 
remove. 

 
Taping for Carpal Tunnel Syndrome 

    
Make a 2-inch cut down 
the center of the tape 
forming a “Y.”  
Place one end of the 
tape on the thenar 
eminence and other on 
the hypothenar 
eminence.  

 

Apply the other end of 
the tape with 25-50% 
stretch down the length 
of the forearm. 

 

Add a 4–5-inch 
decompression strip 
across the wrist just 
below the base of the 
hand. 

Split the backing paper 
in half and place the 
tape with a 50% stretch 
directly over the 
previously placed tape 
at the base of the hand. 
Next, wrap the 
remainder of the tape 
around the wrist with no 
stretch.  

 

Taping for Lower Back Pain 

    
Start by leaning forward 
to comfortably stretch 
the lower back. 

Stretch the strip to 75% 
and place over the area 
of pain across the back. 

Stretch the 2nd strip to 
75% and place it 
slightly below the 1st 

strip and over the area 
of pain across the back. 

Firmly rub to activate 
the adhesive. 

 

Kinesiology Taping for Dental Hygienists 



Taping for Neck Pain 

    
Place the top of the 
strip 3” down from the 
hairline, but do not 
remove the backing. 
Starting from the 
bottom of the strip, 
remove the backing 
and pull the tape to a 
25% stretch back up 
towards the head along 
the spine. 

Apply the 2nd strip on 
the opposite side of the 
spine also with 25% 
stretch. 

Apply a 3rd strip across 
the neck and shoulders 
with a 75% stretch 
covering the area of 
pain. 

Firmly rub the tape to 
activate the adhesive. 
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